
1500 Port Arthur Road, Ladysmith, Wisconsin, USA

Financial Assistance for International Students

Financial assistance at North Cedar Academy takes the form of merit-based
scholarships and is offered to families who are otherwise unable to afford admission.
NCA also occasionally offers scholarships to students in certain areas of the US or the
world in which we seek to grow our enrollment. These scholarships are offered based
on the student’s geographic location, and carry some merit-based requirements. You
should always ask the Admission Office if any scholarships are available to students
from your area. However, the vast majority of our financial assistance is need and
merit based without regard to your location.

Our current highest financial assistance award is 70% off tuition, room & board.

1. Complete the International Student Financial Aid Profile
2. Obtain a copy of the parent / guardian’s Proof Of Income

a) Must be translated by a third-party.
3. Obtain a copy of the parent / guardian’s Bank and/or Savings Statement

a) Must be translated by a third-party.
4. Submit the items listed in numbers 1-3 to admissions@northcedar.net
5. As a reminder, Financial Assistance applications must be accompanied by a

complete student admission application.
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